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To Whom It May Concern,

I vehemently object to proposed to night flights at Dublin Airport from 11pm - 7am at
Dublin Airport.

This will ruin our quality of life as has been scientifically proven.

I am a widowed mother of three and I work outside the home. I live near the airport.
Should these flight interrupt our sleep patterns as a family, our quality of life will suffer
further adding to the stress and trauma we are currently under.

OBJECTION - NO NIGHT FLIGHTS AT DUBLIN AIRPORT!

Ensure this objection goes before relevant authorities.

Regards,
Emer Doyle





